
 
 
Dear Parents & Guardians of ACSians 
 

 

Greetings from Chen Su Lan Methodist Children’s Home (CSLMCH).  
 
We are grateful to the ACS Schools and the ACS family for partnering our Home 
for a fund-raising project to commemorate its 135th Anniversary.    

 
May God continue to guide and bless the schools planted by your Founder, 
Bishop Oldham, that continue to this day in shaping young lives. 

 

What do we do at CSLMCH? 

CSLMCH has existed for more than 50 

years.  We provide care and protection 

to boys and girls between the ages of 5 

and 21 years old.    

Our Home is an approved Voluntary 

Welfare Organisation registered under 

the Charities Act and a full member of 

the National Council of Social Services (NCSS). The Home has been accorded the 

Institution of Public Character Status (IPC) by the Ministry of Finance.  

As a charity, we rely on donations from individuals and organisations to defray 

the costs of running the Home and to supplement the funding we receive from 

the government for our children’s personal, educational and developmental 

needs.  

 

 
 
 
 
 

Who will benefit from this fund-raiser? 
 

Behind this fund-raiser are children from disadvantaged home environments and 
dire family situations. The CSLMCH is a residential home that serves as a haven of 
healing and restoration for them. Our aim is to give the children entrusted to our 
care a stronger and firmer start in life.  Every child deserves this. 
 

How to support the fund-raiser? 

The school will be distributing the appeal envelopes to your child to bring home 

to you. Please enclose your donation in the envelope and return it to the school 

through your child.  Instructions on how to apply for tax deduction are provided 

on the envelopes. 

*Should you wish to know more about volunteering at the Home, please tick off 

the required box on the envelope and we will get back to you. 

 

Making a Difference… 
 

We hope that you will donate generously to our Home through this fund-raising 
project with your child. Your support will certainly make a difference. 
 

Every donation will go towards supporting our children so that their future is one 
where they can confidently say “the best is yet to be”. 
 

Warmest regards 
 

 
Low Kee Hong 
Executive Director 
Chen Su Lan Methodist Children’s Home 
 

“Let us hold unswervingly to the hope we profess, for he who promised is 
faithful. And let us consider how we may spur one another on towards love and 
good deeds.” 
                                                                                                       Hebrews 10:23-24 
                                                                                                       (ACS 135 Theme) 
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